



Message from Mr. Erez Weiss, Former Senior Vice President of Brink’s Asia Pacific Ltd. and the board members of the Israeli Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong



Dearest Dr. Rafi,

Fully understand and accept your respectful decision to step down from the honourable position as our Israeli chamber of commerce. 

It has been a great journey and experience working with you on all levels of enquiries, and to get to know you personally. I really treasure it.

Thank you Dr. Rafi, and the outstanding support from Mr. Jeremy and Ms. Eliza who both stand unconditionally beside you. 

The outstanding dedication with enormous support to the Chamber members and the Israeli community like we never experience before in HK. 

We are going to really miss you but know that we will always stay in touch and who knows what the future will bring.

Sincerely yours, 

Erez Weiss 


